
 

Spring Semester 2021


Student Learning Assessment Committee


April 14, 2021 Agenda


Attending: Christine Austin, Brett Bruner, Matt Young, Shelly Daily, Gina Kraft, Shirley Bonner.  


Absent:  Dan Warwick, Matt Brown, Bill Moreland


Meeting convened at 10:00am


1.	 New Weave functionality

	 	 a) Demonstration


Amanda Gardner gave an overview of Curriculum Mapping in Weave, as 
well as the use of the different views now available to assist in planning 
measures to align with learning outcomes.  Advised SLAC members to 
alert departments/degree programs that OAIE would be contacting them 
to assist with alignment of courses/PLOs for accurate curriculum 
mapping, but that OAIE would do initial work.


2. 	 Ongoing Initiatives:

AAC&U High Impact Practices Assessment Institute - ATU Team 
selected for participation in summer 2021.  Michael Bradley (Parks and 
Recreation), Nate Chapman (undergrad research), Dana Tribble (1st-year 
experience), Gaby Haulmark (study abroad/away), Angie Bell (College of 
Business internships/practica)


Team will be creating a plan for assessment of HIPs across the 
institution, as well as to become experts in the area of HIPs to act as 
resources.


	 	 b) Co-curricular Activities

Dr. Bruner and Dr. Austin to meet over the summer to identify areas of 
interaction between SA co-curricular activities and GE and academic co-
curricular activities to assess on an institutional level.




3.	 Annual Assessment

SLAC members are asked to remind departmental assessment 
committees of the May 7 deadline for completing 2020 assessment 
plans.

Advised that all 2020 Assessment Plans for all degrees available and 
once complete the 2021 degree plan will be created based off of 
completed 2020.


4. 	 Open Forum/Concerns


No concerns.  All members thanked for their service during a chaotic 
year.


Meeting Concluded: 10:30am



